IEM Committee

From: marksheehan8@gmail.com on behalf of Mark Sheehan <mark@marksheehan.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 7:41 PM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: Oxybenzone Ban

TO: Chair, [EM comm.
Dear Chair and Committee Members,

We keep repeating that "the environment is our economy." Rather than
just words, we need to back it up with action to protect our reefs.

It's been proven that these sunscreens kill reefs which are the foundation
of our near-ocean environment.

Please pass this ban to protect the reefs.

Mahalo,
Mark Sheehan
Haiku



